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Department for Children and Young People 
Our Ref

SBS
Your Ref



Date


3rd April 2020
Please ask for

Stephen Mason
Direct Line

0161 253 6070
E-mail


stephen.mason@bury.gov.uk
Dear Parent/Carer

Coronavirus (Covid-19)

In these unprecedented times facing the nation, with the public health concern, Bury Children’s Services continues to provide services and support to our most vulnerable children, within the constraints of keeping everyone safe through remote working.

The virus is impacting on all services in both reduction in staff availability and respecting government guidance on limiting social contact.

Our priority is the safety and welfare of the children we are responsible for.

For our most vulnerable children with additional needs you should have had a welfare call from your school and/or your Social Worker. If you have not and you require advice and guidance please contact your social worker / Family Support Worker.

We have complied an update on current short breaks provision and changes we have made to meet the needs within the current situation.

We have also produced a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) for those of you have Direct Payments and employ your own Personal Assistants (PA).

The changing impact of the virus locally and national does mean things can change very quickly, we will keep this advice under review and regularly update. Updates and bulletins will be posted on the The Bury Directory. 

We trust the information is helpful, we continue to look for creative and flexible ways to provide support,

We very much appreciate your understanding and the arrangements you are making for yourself to keep you and child safe.

INFORMATION AND UPDATES WILL BE POST ON BURY DIRECTORY

Visit the web page The Bury Directory For updated Information and Advice on local services
Yours sincerely

Stephen Mason
Service Manager (interim)

Children with Disability (CWD) and SEND Improvement
Electronic or fax service of Legal documents is not accepted
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